
Education in Collooney 

 

From 1923 – 1928 three rooms on the ground floor of the convent were used as a Primary School for girls.  

 A new girls’ Primary School, Scoil Mhuire gan Smál, was built in 1928. The Sisters taught in the Primary 
School until 2003. In 2014, this school amalgamated with St. Joseph’s Boys school to form Scoil Mhuire 
agus Iosaf under the trusteeship of the Diocese of Achonry. 

 


